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28 February 2023 
 
Peterborough Museum – Tuesday 28th March 2023 
 
This term our topic focuses on Toys from the Past. To help the children learn more about this topic, we have organised 
an exciting trip to The Vivacity Heritage Education Service based at Peterborough Museum, for all Year 1 Children on 
Tuesday 28th March 2023. 
 
The trip will take place during the school day so special arrangements do not need to be made, although all children 
will require a packed lunch (including water) on this day. Please can you ensure that your child is wearing their 
Academy uniform and sensible shoes.  
 
We are requesting a voluntary contribution of £13.75 per child towards the cost of admission and coach travel. There 
is no obligation to pay this cost and no child will be excluded from the trip if you are unwilling or unable to pay, but if 
insufficient contributions are received then the trip may have to be cancelled. If you have any issues regarding 
payment, then please contact me to discuss further. 
 
The cost of the trip has been loaded on to Parentpay for you to pay at your convenience, but we ask that it is paid in 
full by Friday 24th March 2023.  When you pay you consent to your child taking part, so this will act as your permission 
slip for your child to attend.  
 
We are looking for parent helpers for the trip, please speak to your child’s class teacher if you would like to help. 
 

 
Kind regards 
 

 
Mrs Chrissie Barrington 
Executive Principal  

 
 


